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 4
th

 Annual ONSF Lab and Clinical Instruction 

Collaboration with Norwalk Community College 

GREENWICH, CT – The 4th Annual ONSF Lab and Clinical Instruction Collaboration with 

Norwalk Community College will take place on March 30th and 31st and again on April 20th and 

21st .  The course, designed exclusively for the NCC physical therapy students' Kinesiology 

class, and will take place at the ONSF Arthroscopy, Surgical Skills and Biomechanical Research 

Laboratory in Greenwich.  The program is titled "Observation of Upper and Lower Extremity 

Dissection with Clinical Instruction."  Approximately 19 students will have the unique opportunity 

to observe and engage in dissections in addition to receiving clinical instruction.  Dr. Paul Sethi, 

Orthopedic Surgeon and President of ONSF and other surgeons will mentor the students. 

Education is a vital component of the ONSF mission and plays an integral role in our efforts to 

improve the care and treatment of musculoskeletal disorders. The course presents a valuable 

learning experience to the students at no cost. 

 

 

ONSF is a registered not-for-profit, 501(c) 3 organization devoted to researching the causes and optimal 

treatments of orthopedic injuries and musculoskeletal conditions. ONSF, in alliance with Greenwich 

Hospital, strives to improve standards of excellence for the treatment of musculoskeletal disorders 

through clinical research, physician and patient education, and community outreach programs. The 

Foundation is located at 6 Greenwich Office Park, Greenwich, CT. For further information about ONSF 

call (203) 869-3131 or visit our website at www.ONSF.org 
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